
                                                 LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD 

 

                                                                    CEDARVILLE, NJ 08311 

 

                                                              WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8, 2016 

 

THOSE PRESENT:  Elmer Bowman                             John Tisa 

                                 Al Humeny                                    George Ripper 

                                 Joseph Miletta                             Delbert Peterson 

                                 Veronica Sergiacomi                   Bill Reilly, Solicitor 

                                  Kathy Rodman, Secretary 

 

THOSE ABSENT:    John Knoop (Excused)                 Anthony Lamanteer (Excused) 

                                 Steve Miletta (Excused)              John Roesly, Jr. (Unexcused) 

 

   The Lawrence Township Planning/Zoning Board held their regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, 

June 8, 2016. The meeting was held in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act and was opened by 

Chairman Al Humeny. 

 

   A motion was made to open the meeting to Old Business by Elmer Bowman and seconded by Veronica 

Sergiacomi. Old business was to approve the minutes of the May 11, 2016 meeting. A motion was made 

to approve the minues of the May 11, 2016 meeting by John Tisa and seconded by Elmer Bowman. 

 

   A motion was made to open to New business by John Tisa and seconded by Elmer Bowman. New 

business was to approve the Resolution #01-2016 for Virginia & Danny Johnson and a motion was made 

to approve the Resolution by Joseph Miletta and seconded by John Tisa. A voice vote was taken and all 

members in attendance were in favor, so the Resolution #01-2016 was approved. A motion was made to 

close to New business by John Tisa and seconded by Elmer Bowman. 

 

Secretary Kathy Rodman advised the Board that Paul Gilson will be resigning from the Board due to 

family obligations. He will be forwarding a letter of resignation soon. Paul was a valuable Board member 

and will surely be missed. He said once his children are older he would like to rejoin the board. 

 

  With no further business a motion was made to adjourn the meeting by John Tisa and seconded by 

Elmer Bowman. The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

 

                                                                   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

                                                                    Kathy Rodman 

                                                                     Planning Board Secretary     

 

 


